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Summerland Review: November 30 and December 7, 2017 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Date & Time: Monday, December 11, 2017 at 7:00 p.m.,  
Place: Municipal Hall, Council Chambers, 13211 Henry Avenue 
Zoning Bylaw Amendment (905 Wharf Street) Bylaw No. 2017-035 

 

 

To provide your feedback, send written submissions prior to the public hearing to 13211 Henry Ave., PO Box 159, 
Summerland, BC VOH 1Z0 or to corporateofficer@summerland.ca.  You are also welcome to attend the public 
hearing and speak to the applications. 

Jeremy Denegar, Director of Corporate Services 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The subject property, shown outlined in black on 
the adjacent map, is designated ‘Low Density 
Residential’ in the District’s Official Community 
Plan and Zoned ‘Residential Estate Lot Zone.   

The property owners have applied to rezone the 
subject property from RSD3 – Residential Estate 
Lot Zone to RSD2 – Residential Large Lot Zone for 
the purpose of subdividing the property into two 
lots. 

Get more information: View a copy of the 
proposed bylaw and relevant documents online 
at www.summerland.ca or at Municipal Hall 
from 8:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Monday through 
Friday, excluding holidays, until the public 
hearing. 
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